To: Members of Council

Date: May 13, 2021

General Committee Meeting

Communication re Deputation from Mr. Dennis Fortnum

Thank you for the opportunity to make a deputation at Monday's Council meeting on agenda item 9.1 relating to winter maintenance. As requested I have listed my recommendations regarding increasing the safety and improving walking conditions on local roads with no sidewalks below.

- 1) Post signs that indicate the roads are for shared use by pedestrians, cyclists and vehicles.
- 2) Reduce the speed limit to 30km
- 3) Have staff look at options for cost effective alternatives for improving walking conditions including increasing the level of service to be the same service level as primary local roads, clearing walking paths on one side of the road and or salting, sanding or spreading beet juice or other alternative treatments to improve walking conditions. The status quo of zero service is not acceptable.

Thank you

Dennis Fortnum NCRA

Sent from Rogers Yahoo Mail for iPad